
  

            Model A Ford 

         Youth Scholarship 
 

Congratulations… we are extremely proud to announce the recipients of this year’s 

Model A Ford Youth Scholarship to the following:  Adam Breer, Castleton, NY, Adirondack A’s; Nicholas Melbert, 

Monroe, IL Henry’s A’s; Darla Knaack, Homer Glen, IL, Joliet MARC Region; and Ryan Brown, Scarborough, ME, 

Pine Tree A’s. 

 

     Each winner receives $1,000 for each year they attend college provided they maintain their GPA.  While it may 

 not seem like much given the cost of education today, any amount towards tuition or books has been greatly 

appreciated.   

  

     These scholarships would not be possible without the generosity of so many MAFCA and MARC Clubs, as well as 

individual member contributions.   We appreciate all the support and generosity that has been given us.  We would 

be remiss if we did not mention the backing we have received from the Victoria Association, who is responsible for 

establishing the Model A Ford Youth Scholarship Fund under the guidance of our founding president, Charlie Viosca. 

 

     Please consider donating to the future of our hobby:   Donations can be made and sent to:                   

                    Model A Ford Youth Scholarship Fund,  Attn:  Jo Johnson,Treasurer, 

                                     375 High Head Road, Harpswell, ME  04079 

 
From Left to Right: Darla Knaack, Ryan Brown, Adam Breer 

Bottom Row:  Nicholas Melbert 
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Board of Directors: 

Founding President:  Charlie Viosca 

President:  Heather Smith 

Vice President: Anne Neely-Beck 

Treasurer: Jo Johnson 

Secretary:  Martie Wiedle 
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